
 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2021 

 

 

The Honorable Rosa DeLauro     The Honorable Kay Granger 

Chairwoman        Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations    House Committee on Appropriations 

H-307         H-307 

U.S. Capitol        U.S. Capitol 

Washington D.C. 20515     Washington D.C. 20515 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the Millbrae Water Recycling Project in fiscal year 2022. The entity 

to receive funding for this project is the City of Millbrae, located at 621 Magnolia Avenue, 

Millbrae, CA 94030. The funding would be used for the design phase of a project to capture 

sewage flow and treat it at the Millbrae Water Pollution Control Plant. I certify that neither I nor 

my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
Jackie Speier 

Member of Congress 
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